
Date: Mon, 20 Aug 2007 10:03:36 -0400 
From: "Rusi P. Taleyarkhan" <rusi@ecn.purdue.edu> 
To: Steven Krivit   
Cc: laheyr@rpi.edu, blockr@rpi.edu, nigmar@gmail.com 
Subject: Purdue's new President and NET Special Report on Bubble Fusion 
 
Steve:   
 
Thought you should know.  The university's official newspaper   
"Purdue Exponent" has taken note of your special report and also the   
new President (France Cordova, previously Chief Scientist of NASA and   
Chancellor of the Univ. of California, Riverside). 
 
http://www.purdueexponent.org/?module=article&story_id=6561 
 
Unlike the previous President (Martin Jischke) who took virtually no   
interest in such matters (as best as I know), Cordova appears different. 
 
Regards,  
 
Rusi 
 
 
************************ 
 
From:  Jere Jenkins <jere@purdue.edu> 
Subj:  Re: Fwd: Clearance. 
Date:  Fri Aug 17, 2007 2:48 pm 
To:  Rusi P Taleyarkhan <rusi@ecn.purdue.edu> 
 
Professor, 
 
I heard from both of your guys today. You win the prize for timeliness, thanks for 
the quick response. 
 
Also, I just downloaded the New Energy Times report from July today, 
and read through it.  I knew most of what was going on, but seeing it all in one 
place really drives it home. 
 
Wow. 
 
Don't let the bastards get you down. 
 
Best regards, 
 
--jere 




